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Mrs Lindsey Hibbert and Mr Stewart James 
Iford and Kingston CE Primary School 
Wellgreen Lane 
Kingston 
Lewes 
East Sussex 
BN7 3NR 
 
21 February 2025 
    
 
Dear Lindsey and Stewart 

I am writing on behalf of the Diocese of Chichester Board of Education to congratulate you on the    
outcome of your Ofsted inspection last term. We are always delighted when one of the schools in our 
diocesan family has its effectiveness and successes confirmed in this way by external inspectors.  

It is testament to the work of school leaders, federation governors and staff that the report recognised the 
positive impact of the school joining the Skylark Federation, noting that high expectations for every child 
have been re-established. The inspector also noted the positive work that has taken place to strengthen 
SEND provision within the school. Pupils are given opportunities to flourish not only academically but are 
also encouraged to pursue their talents and interests through a wide range of extra-curricular 
opportunities, trips and visits.   

On a personal note, I would like to thank you, your governors, and staff for all your hard work and 
commitment as reflected in the inspection report. Whilst I know the demands of daily life rarely ease, I 
hope you find plenty of opportunity to enjoy this report as a community. Many congratulations, once again, 
and every good wish for the future. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

Lesley Hurst  
Diocesan Director of Education 


